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DORCHESTER DRAMA  

Newsletter Winter 2012 
Hello everyone.  Newsletter’s are clearly like buses.  You wait for ages for one then two come along in quick succession!  Just wanted to update you on our November and December programme
Autumn Production

The Autumn production of ‘Gaslight’ was a huge success at the Corn Exchange.  We had a very large audience over the three nights, in excess of 220.  They were treated to a fine production full of suspense.  The five actors worked extremely hard and got well deserved brilliant reviews.  A huge thanks must also go to the front of house, technical and backstage crew. We received many plaudits from a very impressed audience and included this from one of our regulars:

“Congratulations. “Gaslight” was great.  We enjoyed it immensely.  The set/costumes were really well thought out and the actors cast perfectly for the roles.  And they were word perfect.  Looking forward to Dorchester Drama’s next production…” 
Despite the cost of the Corn Exchange we made a profit of just under £600.  I hope to be allowed to direct another production in due course!
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Spring 2013 Production

The committee are pleased to announce that the Spring production will be a farce with new member David Higham offering to direct.  The production will take place on the Thursday 11th to Saturday 13th April.  Auditions will take place on Wednesday 19th December, our last meeting before Christmas. David is just finalising the actual play.  David Reeve has offered to be Production Manager.  Anyone interested then please come along.  Any more details contact David Reeve on 264458.

November December Programme
The following programme will take place in the Sunninghill Theatre at 7:30pm.  All are welcome.  They are free for existing members and a £1 for non-members. (Jane will be happy if you want to pay up to become a member!!).

· Wednesday 21 Nov: Play reading with Jane Jones (“Importance of Being Earnest” )
· Wednesday 28 Nov Workshop led by David and Anne Reeve: “Drama Games”!!!

· Wednesday 5th Nov: Play reading of the Spring production script led by David Higham (we will announce the play shortly)

· Wednesday 12th November: Workshop led by Nick Heape.  “I think I know who I am…But who are you?” workshop is designed for as many people as possible who have and hope to work with Dorchester Drama in the future. It is designed to help members get to know and learn from each others knowledge and skills and will involve group exercises and fun!

· Wednesday 19th November: Auditions for the Spring Production led by David Higham

Forthcoming social events
· Dorchester Drama Christmas Meal.
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We have had to change the location and evening of the Christmas Party.  It will now take place on Sunday 9th December 7pm at Weatherspoons (the Royal Oak).
The meal is £6.99 (which includes a drink!) with the choice of Roast Turkey; Salmon Fillet or Lentil, mushroom, mozzarella & pumpkin seed roast.  

You can add a starter for £2 (chicken liver and bacon pate, tomato and basil soup or carrot and coriander soup

You can add a dessert for £2 (Christmas Pudding or Chocolate mint cheesecake) 
There are only a couple of weeks to go so please let me know as soon as possible if you wish to attend and what your food choice is.  

It is open to former members and partners so all are welcome.  If you wish to come please let David Reeve know ASAP on Reevefamily4@talktalk.net .
Becoming a Member and why it makes sense!

There has been a tradition in Dorchester Drama that members don’t pay their annual subscription until they have been cast in a play (so they technically are not members until they have paid).  This of course makes it financially difficult to budget and also complicated in who to invite to events and socials etc.  The new committee have put forward a number of incentives to join up as soon as subs are due (September).  These include:
· A concessionary rate ticket for any production that you are not on stage, backstage or front of house 
· Free entry to evening workshops run by members

· Free entry to social events such as the popular skittles night (though would still have to pay for meal etc if necessary).  The Group also put on fund raisers such as quizzes to help raise funds for a particular production and entry would still be expected from members and non-members alike

· The committee are still looking at other incentives so watch this space!
Restart date in January 2013
The Club will be restarting on Wednesday 9th January when rehearsals start for the Spring Production

